CnC Tech

Date: April 5th, 2021

To: CNC Tech customers

Subject: Product End of Life Notification

Due to cost and delivery issues, CNC Tech will be moving production of the following USB cables to
another factory located in Taiwan. We will be offering a functional substitute for these parts, but
because there may be minor fluctuations in appearance and very slight over-molding size differences,
we feel a part number change is appropriate. A product discontinuation notice will be issued once the

old version of these cables are no longer available.

Please see below for the old and new part numbers.

Old CNC part number

New CNC part number

105-1032-BL-00050

105-1032-BL-00050-1

105-1032-BL-00100

105-1032-BL-00100-1

105-1032-BL-00150

105-1032-BL-00150-1

105-1032-BL-00200

105-1032-BL-00200-1

105-1042-BL-00050

105-1042-BL-00050-1

105-1042-BL-00100

105-1042-BL-00100-1

105-1042-BL-00150

105-1042-BL-00150-1

105-1042-BL-00200

105-1042-BL-00200-1

Best regards,
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Hans Meyer

CnC Tech, LLC

7402 W Detroit St, Ste 180
Chandler, AZ 85226
480-269-8787
hans.meyer@cnctech.us
www.cnctech.us

7402 W. Detroit Street, Suite 180 Chandler, AZ 85226
www.cnctech.us




